
1

Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 1:05 PM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: Deck on former Kimball Building

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Mary Whitesides <mary@dancindeerdesign.com> 
Date: March 24, 2017 at 9:50:30 AM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Deck on former Kimball Building 

Dear Council 
 
I live just two blocks up on the hill by the town lift and above the Kimball building that is being 
renovated.  I am unhappy to learn that there  
will be an open air deck on top of the building to sponsor parties and gatherings with 
music.  Right now I am overwhelmed with noise 
whenever there is a concert on the lift plaza.  The valley located at the foot of the mountains acts 
like a funnel or a bull horn enhancing 
the noise.  Please consider something else as it will be noise pollution for the residents of old 
town.  As time goes on, more and more 
development encroaches on the residents.  I have lived here 38 years.  I am happy that visitors 
love to come to old town and peruse 
Main Street.  But, I think we need to maintain a sense of balance between loyal tax paying 
citizens and our visitors venues.  
 
Thank you for considering an alternative. 
 
Mary Whitesides 
812 Crescent Tram 
 


